
DH methadone clinics remain open

Attention duty announcers of radio and television stations:     

     Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it
at suitable intervals:     

     The Department of Health (DH) today (October 8) announced that, during
the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 9 being in force, DH methadone
clinics will remain open until the closing time.

     Those receiving methadone treatment can attend Methadone Clinics for
their daily dose.     

     The public is advised to pay attention to radio and television
announcements.
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